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University funds new personalised
uniforms to help student nurses on
placement

North East patients receiving care from Northumbria UniversityÕs student
nurses can now easily see the name of their carer, after the University paid to
have names embroidered onto student uniforms.

Northumbria is believed to be the first university in the country to pay for the
names of all first-year nursing and healthcare students to be embroidered
onto their uniforms.


